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Letters Home

All Classes: Letter from Headteacher. Return to School letter.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Jason, Cedar - Producing some lovely work.

Isaac, Cedar - Successfully working within deadlines.

Yochanan, Cedar - Joining in with a sensory story really well.

Henry & George, Oaks - Great gemstone cinquain poems.

Yoimoji of the Week: Bamboozle
Bamboozle is Kind. “I like helping people. When I share my 

things or help someone out it feels nice, because it makes me 

happy.”

We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning 

and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and 

“emoji” (slang for character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters 

on our website’s news pages.

This Week
Lockdown Survey: We are keen to gather feedback from parents 

and carers about how you have found the experience of school during 

the current lockdown. Helen has created an online survey that can be 

accessed by . Please do give us your feedback so we CLICKING HERE

can continue to improve our offer. You can also access the survey 

using the QR code to the right.

School Uniform Orders: If you would like to order any school uniform, please contact 

Helene Wilson on Reception before Friday 26th March. Orders will then arrive in 

school after the Easter holiday. Helene can be emailed at  .hwilson@qe2school.co.uk

University of York Survey: Please see the attached flyer about a survey from the 

University of York’s Department of Psychology for parents of children under 6.

Book Week: Our Book Week is next week commencing Monday 1st March. We will have 

book related activities happening in school and tie-in activities as part of our home 

learning too. This includes inviting everyone to dress up as book characters for World 

Book Day on Thursday 4th March and also an “Extreme Reading” challenge to take 

photos of yourselves reading in unusual ways or places. If you take part in these 

activities at home, please do send in photos to your class teacher so we can include 

them in our special Book Week features on this newsletter, our Facebook page, 

website and QEII Newsround.

Return to School: We are looking forward to welcoming all our pupils back on the 8th 

March. We will be continuing with staggered drop off and pick ups and classes will still 

be operating in their current bubbles with all our measures still in place. If anyone has 

any questions please do contact the school.

CLICKING HERE

http://hwilson@qe2school.co.uk
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=l-__XTGDVUyl-0YFrCm-ZPdxCzo39kZEkuGBfnUDDedUMFMwWVRKMzdTSTQxUk44SVdXQktPT0IyUi4u&wdLOR=c86EB3CAC-795D-4914-A85C-E91298B1DA7C
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=l-__XTGDVUyl-0YFrCm-ZPdxCzo39kZEkuGBfnUDDedUMFMwWVRKMzdTSTQxUk44SVdXQktPT0IyUi4u&wdLOR=c86EB3CAC-795D-4914-A85C-E91298B1DA7C


Learning at Home and in School
Here are some pictures of the learning in school and thank you to everyone who sent in pictures of themselves 

hard at work learning from home. Don’t forget you can also now watch QEII Newsround on our website and 

Facebook page every week too! These photos will be featured in “The Gallery” with details of what is happening 

in them. Please keep sending your great images in to your class teachers so we can include them.
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